MICHAEL P. VICTORINO

Mayor

MARC I. TAKAMORI

Director

MICHAEL B. DU PONT

Deputy Director



DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

COUNTY OF MAUI 200 SOUTH HIGH STREET WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793 TELEPHONE: (808) 270-7511 FAX: (808) 270-7505



November 29, 2021

State of Hawaii, Land Use Commission Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism Attn: Scott Derrickson, Chief Planner P.O. Box 2359 Honolulu, HI 96804

SUBJECT:

2nd Draft Environmental Assessment for Proposed Miki Basin Industrial Park, Lanai,

Hawaii (Tax Map Key (2)4-9-002:061 (por.))

Dear Mr. Derrickson,

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on this project. At this time, we do not have any comments.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Marc Takamori

Director